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License No. 50-18324-01

State of Alaska

Alaska Department of Fish & Game
P. 0. Box 3150

Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Attention: J. P. Koenings, Ph.D.

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 28, 1982 informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct ftems which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated Auqust 17, 1982. Your corrective actions will be
verified during our next 1nsp¢ction.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

A Il "
. SPLHCES

Georoe, S. Spencer, Director
Division of Radiological Safety and
Safequards Programs

bcc: DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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October 8, 1982

License No. 50-18324-01

State of Alaska

Alaska Department of Fish & Game
P. 0. Box 3150

Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Attention: J. P. Koenings, Ph.D.

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 28, 1982 informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct items which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated August 17, 1982. Your corrective actions will be
verified during our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Sl

George, S.J/Spencer, Director
Division of Radiological Safety and
Safeguards Programs



